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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Fayre jam jar collection 
 

 
In order to prepare for the upcoming Christmas Fayre on Thursday 14

th
 December 2017, Year 4 will be collecting 

jam jars for our year group’s enterprise project. We would really appreciate any donations of clean, washed jam 
jars measuring 10-15cm in height, with lids.  
 
We will be accepting jars from the week beginning Monday 20

th
 November 2017.  Please can your child bring 

these to their own classroom rather than leaving them at the school office.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Mr Handley, Mrs Schmidt, Mr Hurley and Mrs Maycock 
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